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Question 

 

Will the Assistant Chief Minister provide Members with the titles of all administrators and clinicians who 

will be housed on the top floor of the proposed hospital? 
 

 

 

Answer 

 

 

 

The Royal Institute of British Architects Stage 2 report, published at www.ourhospital.je  - 

https://ourhospital.je/news-and-updates/article/riba-stage-2-report-published - illustrates both clinical and 

administrative areas located on the top floor of the proposed hospital.   

 

However, given that the hospital is not due to be operational until 2026, it is not possible to provide a 

comprehensive list of role titles for Health and Community Services staff who may be accommodated on 

the top floor of the new facility. 

 

https://ourhospital.je/news-and-updates/article/riba-stage-2-report-published

